
Area Alateen Process Person ~ Ilene F. 2022 Quarter 2 - Updated 

We have made great progress since the report was initially submitted for the Beacon.  Please see the 
updated counts below.  We have about 6 weeks remaining to complete the Annual Recertification for 
2022   

• AMIAS 
o 47 registered AMIAS required to be recertified in or Area by 6/1/2022 
o 34 AMIAS have completed the required recertification training 
o 29 AMIAS have turned in their application paperwork, passed the background checks 

and have been recertified 
o 9 AMIS have chosen not to recertify this year, we are forever grateful for their service. 
o We are currently 81% complete with the AMIAS recertification. 

• Alateen Groups 
o 20 registered Alateen Groups required to be recertified in our Area by 6/1/2022 
o 14 Alateen Groups have been recertified 
o 5 Alateen Groups have reported as not meeting and have been deactivated.  Covid is 

still impacting the Alateen program quite hard. 
o We are currently 95% complete with the Alateen Group recertification. 

Additionally, the rate for the AMIAS background checks with First Advantage Volunteer Advantage 
increased from $6.95 to $7.18 for a total of $.23 per screening.  The final AMIAS will submit their 
payments for the original amount, then following the close of the recertification period, any new AMIAS 
completing training and requiring a background check will be pay the full amount of $7.18 

Yours in grateful service, 

Ilene F., AAPP 

 


